
Santa Rosa Quilt Guild 

Business Meeting    

Thursday July 21, 2016 

President Jim Jenson called meeting to order at 10: 00 A.M. 

Welcome: 3 new members were introduced.  Alice Pickerton, Eleanor Robinson, and Bobbi Sturgis and 8 

guests were welcomed.  

Jan Nilsen introduced Diane Roberts who presented a Trunk Show of her work. 

Quilt Related Announcements:  President Jim Jensen read a thank you note from the convalescent home 

that received the cotton dusters made by Leslie Ary.  

Old Business: none 

Committee Reports: 

 TSW:  Linda Gilbert- Sharon Fry will present “Sew a Simple Pineapple” today 

 Sew-A-Row:  Genelle Voorhees - Has projects available to take home today 

  Programs   Jan Nilsen – The Sandra Bruce workshop on Aug 19th still has some openings.  Jan 

also displayed the sample for Jan Soules’ October workshop—Kaleidoscope. 

 Block of the month:  Diana Roberts introduced a new block for August “Corner” 

 Library:   Sharon informed us of wonderful new additions to our Library 

 Mystery Quilt - Linda Hooper - Please bring your 2016 Mystery Quilt to meeting on September 1- 

quilted or not! 

   Friendship Blocks:  Cheryl Dudley – showed several blocks that were turned in today 

 Vice President:  Linda Hooper – Asked that members notify her if they have any Guild property 

at home, as the annual inventory will be conducted on Thurs July 28th. 

Final Announcements   Betty Upchurch urged members to buy raffle tickets! 

Name Tag drawing:   winners today were Pam Beebe and Heris Gudmund  

Show and Tell     

Meeting adjourned at  11:34 A.M. 

Jan Andrews substituting for Carole Behlke, Secretary   


